

NEWSLETTER No. 7 – Summer 2019

Congratulations to Joan Richard, M.B.E.

Our biggest news for the charity in 2019 is the proud announcement that Joan Richard, committee member, visitor and former Chairman, has been recognised in the Queen's Birthday Honours in 2019 and awarded an M.B.E for her work with the charity. Many congratulations Joan and thank you for all you do for Jersey Cancer Relief.



Spring Fling

A big thank you to Arthur Parkes and Mia Mannion of the band Foolish Things for organising a music event in aid of Jersey Cancer Relief in April. Spring Fling was held at the Watersplash at St Ouen.





We collect used/mint stamps. If you want to drop any off to 35 Burrard Street, St Helier, we would be most happy, thank you.



Channel Island Student Business Challenge

New Light are a group of students from Grainville School who took part in the Channel Islands Schools Business Challenge. They designed, made and sold recycled fragranced candles raising funds for Jersey Cancer Relief and SCBU. Thank you to these future island entrepreneurs for their efforts and interest in the charity.





Ports of Jersey have given amazing support to JCR and three other charities between 2016-2018 for which we are most grateful. The staff of Ports of Jersey raised funds through various imaginative and fun initiatives, these funds were matched by Ports of Jersey, and we were delighted to be presented with a cheque for £6,494.69, making the total sum of an incredible £18,206.24 for JCR over three years. A huge 'thank-you' to all involved.



Well, this is certainly a memorable way to celebrate your birthday! On 22nd June Rudi Goritschnig age 80 years young, did a skydive to celebrate his 80th birthday and to raise funds for Jersey Cancer Relief.

Thank you Rudi for your fantastic support of JCR.

Prosperity Day

A very exciting static cycle event organised by Prosperity 24.7 was held near the fountain in Broad Street in June. Corporate teams were invited to 'Vent Your Fury' against each other by cycling a very strenuous virtual leg of the Tour de France. The winning team was from Sure. Funds are to be shared between JCR & Beresford Street Kitchen. Many thanks to all teams and to Prosperity 24.7 for their fantastic support of the two charities.





We want to thank all our volunteers for the tremendous work they do throughout the year for JCR. Thank you, one and all for your contribution no matter how big or small, we really do need you and appreciate everything you do.

Our CO-OP share number is **819** if you wish to use it



Upcoming events – please do come along and visit us at our stands.

Sunday 28th July – 12 noon – 6pm

JCR/Sinkers Fishing Club Annual Fishing Competition. Entry is £5 and there are prizes for the longest fish for both adult and junior anglers. All are welcome to come and enter on the day, or just come along for a stroll along the breakwater and say hello.



Saturday 7th September 10am - 4pm

We will have a stand at the Kindness Festival outside St Brelade's Parish Hall at St Aubin. If you visit our stall, you can have a photo taken on a Harley Davison motorbike – very exciting and thanks to the HOG (Harley Owners Group) for making this possible.

Monday 7th October – Saturday 12th October

Once again we are at B&Q for our JCR Awareness Week. Pop along and see what we do, we will also be selling our 'big-hug-mugs', really useful shoppers, umbrellas and will have a hamper to raffle.

Meet our committee:

President Daphne Minihane Chair/Visitor Anne Pryke Vice Chair/Visitor **Anna Goncalves** Treasurer **Derek Denton** Secretary/Administrator Kerry Moisan Visitors Joan Richard Mary Audrain Sarah Vivian Members Andrew Ingram

Anna Przybyszewska Steve Chapman

All committee members are volunteers, except for the administrator who is paid.



If you know anyone who is being treated for cancer, who you think might need financial help, please ask them to call us on 618148 or email in confidence to admin@jerseycancerrelief.org